
   
 
 

NFLL Social Committee Meeting Notes 08/05/2024 
 
Attendees:   Diana Yarbrough, Joanne Handlong, Monica Karels, Roland Tanner 
This meeting was held at the Downtown Mesa Library. 
 
We discussed the holiday luncheon.  Joanne and Roland decided and agreed on which of them would be 
responsible for each planning activity.  Suzanne Brown donated a Salt River Brass five band performance 
for the entertainment. 
 
We discussed upcoming fall semester activities and ideas and who might be responsible for each of the 

activities.  We will continue this discussion at the next meeting. 

The June mall walk/food court lunch went well.  We may be able to do similar activities in the future. 

Monica handled the July out to lunch because Helen Dodds was unavailable. 
 
The Open House is September 6th from 1:00 to 3:00 pm at MCC Red Mountain, room M-200.  Roland and 
possibly Diana will represent Social at this activity. 
 
There is no August out to lunch. 
The August study hall is being handled by Monica and will be on August 27th at Barrio Queen in 
downtown Gilbert. 
 
The next meeting will be on Monday, September 2th, at 10:00 am at the Mesa downtown library.   
 
Submitted by Monica Karels 


